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On the first episode of 2024, hosts Liam Donovan, Caitlin Sickles, and Paul 
Nathanson welcome back President & Executive Director of bipartisan political 
organization FWD.US, Todd Schulte, five years since his first appearance on 
the show. They discuss the border crisis, the status of ongoing Congressional 
negotiations and the complicated political dynamics at play. They also touch on 
the impact of worker shortages on the business community and how 
immigration policy stands to factor into the upcoming presidential election. 
Make sure to tune in to this first episode of 2024!
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